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Long Island Council of Churches 

 
Children of all ages need your help returning to the classrooms! With the 

costs of school supplies as of late, parents are hoping that we can assist… 

Please donate your time to grab as much of these items as you can or 

prepare back packs filled with supplies for children of all ages!  
 

 

We Thank you in advance on behalf of the parents & children of the 

LICC community. We will be accepting donations for our LICC back to 

School Blessing program from now until Sept 9th.   

Monday – Friday 9:00 am -3:00pm 

Long Island Council of Churches 

230 Hanse Avenue, Freeport NY 11520 

(516) 868-4989 

 

 


